
From: derby.rec@hra.nhs.uk <noreply@harp.org.uk> 

Date: Wednesday, 20 December 2023 at 10:49 

To: Julia Hippisley-Cox <julia.hippisley-cox@phc.ox.ac.uk> 

Cc: Richard Hobbs <richard.hobbs@phc.ox.ac.uk> 

Subject: IRAS PROJECT ID 257790, REC Reference 18/EM/0400 : Acknowledgement of 

annual report 

Dear Professor Hippisley-Cox  

Title of the Database: 
QResearch-Oxford Data Linkage 
Project 

REC reference: 18/EM/0400 

IRAS project ID: 257790 

Thank you for sending the annual report for the above Research Database dated 15 
December 2023. I will let you know if the Research Ethics Committee request any 
further information on consideration of the report. 

The favourable ethical opinion for the research database continues to apply until 27 
December 2023, at which point a fresh application may be made to renew the opinion for a 
further period of up to 5 years. It is suggested that the fresh application is made 3-6 months 
before the 5 years expires, to ensure continuous approval for the research database.  

18/EM/0400 Please quote this number on all correspondence  

Yours sincerely  

Susan Sullivan 

2 Redman Place | London | Health Research Authority (HRA) | EC20 1JQ 

E.  derby.rec@hra.nhs.uk 

W. www.hra.nhs.uk 
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